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Newsletter 

Our Body 
 

Last term, we focused on hygiene in particular 
hand washing with our visit to see our school nurse 
Brock in the Health Hub at our school. We 
reviewed our hand washing techniques, when and 
why washing our hands correctly is so important.  
To continue this focus, we are learning about the 
human body this term. We have begun by 
brainstorming what we know about our body and 
body parts. The children have been enquiring more 
about the Skelton and how body parts like the 
lungs work. We will go into further detail and learn 
more about our bodies.  
We look forward to reviewing concepts such as 
how we keep our bodies healthy.  
We would love for the conversations to continue at 
home and for you and your child to share your 
questions or new learnings.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome Back to Term Three 
 
We are very happy to welcome all 
the children and families back to 
Term Three. We have had an 
amazing start to the term and each 
child is progressing well to achieve 
their individual goals this year.  
Your partnership and 
communication is greatly 
appreciated and vital for your child. 
Thank you for your incredible 
partnership.  
A few friendly reminders this term: 
Preschool Hours: 
Session One:  
Monday and Tuesday: 9am- 3pm 
Wednesday: 9am:12pm 
 
Session Two: 
Wednesday: 12pm-3pm 
Thursday and Friday: 9am- 3pm 
 
Wednesday Half Day: Please 
ensure you are on time for Session 
One pick up at 12pm as Session 
Two will begin at 12pm. Thank you 
for your cooperation and 
understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Important Dates this Term 
Week 3: August 5th- 9th  

 Education Week  

 NAIDOC Week 
Week 6:  

 Wednesday- August 28th  
Book Week Parade (All Welcome) 

 Father’s Day Stall (Both 
sessions Monday and 
Thursday) 

 Friday: August 30th: Father’s 
Day Breakfast (All welcome) 

 
 
 
 

Term Three Highlights have already begun…. 
 

 Returning to Preschool to see the changes 
in the play spaces. 

 Using our new locker area. 

 Seeing our friends after the holidays and 
sharing stories. 

 Sensory Play with putty, slime, water and 
shaving cream. 

 Welcoming a new friend Chiara to Session 
Two. 

 Playing hairdressers in the home corner. 

 Caring for the babies by washing, feeding, 
dressing and cuddling them. 

 Reading and acting out our big books. 

 Just being back at Preschool! 
 

.  
 

Smile!! 
 

We hope you enjoyed your child’s lovely school 
photos. A proud moment for all staff and families. 

Thank you for a special experience.  
 
 
 


